12/19/19
VILLAGE OF ENOSBURG FALLS

Notice

The Regular Meeting of the Village of Enosburg Falls Board of Trustees scheduled
for 6:30pm December 24, 2019 has been cancelled in recognition of Christmas
Eve. Any questions regarding this cancelation may be directed to Jonathan Elwell,
Village Manager #933-4443.



